

Colliers Wood – Friday 24th March
Dear Parent/carer 

On Friday 24th March, Year 3 are walking from school to Colliers Wood and back in the afternoon. We will be leaving at 1.00pm
In year 3 our science topic this term is all about plants. To enable the children to observe plants in different habitats we are going to visit a nature reserve – Colliers Wood.
Could you make sure they bring a coat, hat and gloves (if needed) and suitable footwear (to change into as it could be muddy).
We will back to school for normal pick up at 3.15pm.

We need some parent volunteers to help supervise.

If you are able to volunteer your time and help walk with the children, please complete the attached slip below.
Many Thanks 

Mrs Charlesworth and Mrs Taylor 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Colliers Wood – Friday 24th Match (only return if you can volunteer)
Childs name………………………………………  Class ………………………………………

 □        I am able to volunteer to help walk with the children

Parent/Carers name ………………………………………………………….
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